
Parks & Recreation 

December 2022 

Town Board Meeting 
 

RECREATION 

 In January, we are beginning several rec programs. Middle School skating is already full. Others 

are filling up quickly too. 

 We finished our first Lansing Water Cats swim group; it was successful, and we’ll be holding 

another one session in January.  

 After 3 years, we are bringing back our youth wrestling program.  Thank you, Doug Dake & 

family! 

 Our Bowling program was once again a success.  Thank you, Memory Lanes.  

 Travel basketball is set to begin in January as well.  We have several games scheduled.  

 Gym Space has been limited and difficult to squeeze our programs in. 

 

PARKS 

 We shrink wrapped the engraved Myers Park entrance stone and sailboat rack at the park last 

week.  

 We are looking into new software, Campspot, for our camping and pavilion reservations.  

 We are receiving five hundred bulbs from Agway at a 75% discount to plant on the Town 

Grounds.  

 Brush hogged Salt Point according to the mowing plan. 

 We built a beautiful porta-john enclosure at Myers Park. 

 The Annual Christmas Tree Lighting ceremony went well, and the weather cooperated. Thank 

you to all the sponsors. 


